
 
 
Hello Donor, 
 

Thank you so much for reviewing our request for donation for our 2017 White River High School 
Football Booster Club Auction Fundraiser!  We’re a 501c3 non-profit group and donations are tax 
deductible (ID# 71-1037718).   
 

Our fundraising event is a Live & Silent Auction, Dinner, and Dessert Dash, and Raffle.  We 
anticipate 400-500 attendees.  This is our 10th year of planning and hosting this event.  It has always been 
a huge success and is our biggest fundraiser each year.  This is a fantastic opportunity for your business to 
reach potential customers through your generous donation. 

 
We’d love your support in any donation you can give including, but not limited to merchandise, 

gift certificates, tickets, services, experiences, monetary donations, etc.  100% of funds raised are used to 
support our football team through gear, safety equipment, scholarships, training camps, uniforms, games, 
nutrition, and community outreach (our players tutor at all elementary schools, volunteer with our youth 
football leagues, serve meals for the needy, participate in town clean-ups, etc.).   

 
In return for your donation, we will advertise your company on our website, social media, 

donation recognition booklet, and on flyers/posters.  You can send your business logo in high-resolution 
.jpg or .png for inclusion.  Also include which website link you’d like connected with your logo on our 
website at www.hornets.football 

 
Local donations can be scheduled for pickup by replying me at 360-990-4809.  Small donations 

can also be mailed directly to WRFB Booster Club - P.O. Box 963 - Buckley, WA  98321 and large packages 
can be shipped to WRFB Booster Club – 26311 Hwy 410 E - Buckley, WA 98321. 

 
We also have advertising opportunities via our 4’x8’ professionally digitally printed and laminated dibond 
stadium signs.  Visit our website for more details: www.hornets.football/stadium-signs 

 
Please let me know if you have any questions or if I can assist in any way in the donation process.  

Your generosity is incredibly appreciated and will go so far to make a difference in the lives of our football 
players! 
 
Thank you! 
Jennifer Sonognini 
Auction Chairman 
360-990-4809 

http://www.hornets.football/stadium-signs

